
FACULTY MEETING 
October 2, 2020 
 
 
In response to the discussion at the September Faculty Meeting, CEPP proposes to offer the 
following amendment to its motion (highlighted in blue): 
 
Motion: The Committee on Educational Policies and Planning (CEPP) moves that Student Ratings 
and Feedback surveys (i.e., all-college quantitative forms and departmental long forms) be 
administered online in Fall 2020, and, furthermore, that the results of these Student Ratings and 
Feedback forms be provided not only to instructors but also to department chairs and program 
directors, and, when appropriate, ATC, PC, and the college administration.  
 
Rationale: Student Ratings and Feedback were suspended for the Spring 2020 semester following 
the outbreak of the 


